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Oct 5 Oct 6 Oct 7 Oct 8 Oct 9 

Code – Care for self 
others and property 
week→ 
 

-  Earthquake drill 
 

  

Oct 12 Oct 13 Oct 14 Oct 15 Oct 16 

Thanksgiving – no 
school 

 
Code – Own your 
learning week→ 

   

 
Cougar Code: 
Please ask your child what our Cougar Code is.  We have also included it in our Planner pages this 
year.  It would be wonderful if the code was lived and learned both at school and at home.  For the 
month of October, we are going to be focusing on one aspect per week.  Next week, we will be doing 
deep learning and reinforcing our C – Care for self, others, and property.  With your child, talk about 
what care like?  What does care sound like?  What are some examples?  What if…. happens – is that 
care?    
 
Meet the Teacher: 
In lieu of Meet the teacher night and our community BBQ, every teacher will be sending an email with 
some insight to the classroom.  These may be in the form of a SWAY document, a video, or some 
pictures.  Our teachers are always willing to chat with you and encourage strong communication.  
Email is a great starting point for this.  Please feel free to email your child’s teacher with any 
questions or concerns.  They will get back to you as soon as they can and may feel a meeting or phone 
call is indicated.  For meetings this year, we are using the virtual platform of Zoom.   
 
Masks:  
Every child will have brought home a mask from the school district today – please label your child’s 
mask with their name and division #.  If it doesn’t fit, please feel free to donate it to someone in your 
family circle that it does fit.  We cannot exchange masks that don’t fit.  
 



A few reminders: 
- Terry Fox donations can be still be made online 

until Oct. 16th 
- We are still looking for planner money ($5) from 

a few students 
- Kindergarten supply money can still be paid 

online or through your child’s teacher 
- We are still looking for student verification forms 

from some students 
 
 


